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POLICY BULLETIN #15-34-OPE 

 
TRANSITION OF SIGN LANGUAGE CONTRACT 

 

Date: 

April 15, 2015 

Subtopic(s): 

Hearing-Impaired, Interpreter Services 

 This procedure can 

now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform all Job Center and 
Non-Cash Assistance (NCA) Supplemental Nutrition Assistance 
Program (SNAP) Center staff that as of March 30, 2015 the Office of 
Refugee and Immigrant Affairs (ORIA) replaced the Office of Equal 
Employment Opportunity (EEO) as the manager of the sign language 
interpretation contract.  

  
 Staff may continue to contact the Family Independence 

Administration (FIA) sign language interpreter liaisons when an 
applicant/participant indicates that he/she wants a sign language 
interpreter.   
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http://hraedocs.hra.nycnet/HRAeDocs/DocumentFunctions/DocumentDirectAccess.aspx?DocId=7da2d4f0-b8bf-4110-82ea-46d34a48721f

